
 

 

 

We are at the end of a very busy, but also fantastic term 
that has been jam-packed with lots of fun Mathematics 

learning and challenges! 
 

 

 
 

In our Mathematics lessons, all children have lived out 

their score values with diligence, their commitment to their 
learning has been wonderful to see and their resilience 

remains strong. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your continued support and wish you all a lovely Easter! 

 

Many thanks, Mrs Deakin 

Exciting news: Our lessons are have become even 

more fun and practical after a huge delivery of 

brand new 

Mathematics 

resources for the 

whole school, 

which are now 

being successfully implemented 

into our classrooms and have even taken our 

Maths learning outside onto the playground.  

This term we also participated in World Maths Day where the children engaged in an afternoon of fun 

Mathematics games, competed in timed events in their P.E. lessons and had the opportunity to enter a 

‘Mathematics found in our world’ competition. Here are some of the entries we had, including some of 

our fantastic winning photos. Well done all!  
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